
Department of Public Safety COVID-19 Update for 11/17/20 
Inmate Mass Testing Continues 
DOH testing of O‘ahu Community Correctional Center (OCCC) inmates and staff is continuous. 
A negative result was reported for (1) OCCC staff member. There were no new inmate results 
received. There are no OCCC inmates in the hospital. OCCC has seen a 99% recovery rate 
among inmates and no new positive inmate cases in nearly 2 weeks. Additionally, 91% of PSD 
staff who tested positive for COVID-19 have recovered. Information on PSD’s planning and 
response to COVID-19 can be found at: http://dps.hawaii.gov/blog/2020/03/17/coronavirus-
covid-19-information-and-resources/.    
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